
 

 

MAGDALENE CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

UNIFORM SHOP 

WINTER SCHOOL HOLIDAY NOTICE 2024 

 

The Uniform store will be closed for the winter school holidays 

 

The final day of trading for term 2 will be Thursday 4 July, 10.30am-3.30pm 

The shop will re-open for term 3 on Monday 22 July, 7.30am-3.00pm 

 

Regular term trading days are: 

Mondays   7.30am-3.00pm 

Thursdays   10.30am-3.30pm 

 

We wish you a very happy and safe winter break  

and we look forward to assisting you with all your uniform needs 

 

Nicole and Mindy 

Magdalene Catholic College  

Telephone:  (02) 7209 3736 

Email: mcc@noone.com.au 

https://www.noone.com.au/school/magdalene-catholic-college 

Online orders are processed during store opening times 
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